

Celebration Evening Monday 18th December 2017

On behalf of the Matthew Flinders Girls College Council, the Principal and staff of the College, all students, parents/carers and other family members are invited to attend our 2017 Celebration Evening on Monday, 18 December 2017.

The Celebration Evening will be held at The Pier, The Waterfront Geelong. commencing at 7.00pm and is planned to conclude at 9.00pm.

The evening is a celebration of student achievement and success and will showcase performances by our students.

In addition some students will be acknowledged for the great work they have done this year academically and also in other areas.

It is a fabulous opportunity for families and students to come together and support each other as well as the school.

Please Note: Parking in the area of The Pier is limited and mostly privately owned and payment is required until 9.30pm. There are some parking bays that have a 3 hour free after 5.30pm but they are monitored and payment is required for one hour to take the time up to 9.30pm.